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Mr. Thomas Award – Betsy Palmer, Amelia Glastonbury and Taylah Lazenby  

Year 6 – Daniel Gough and Savannah-Leigh Stiling 
Year 5 – Emily-Rae Hopkins, Tobias James-Dryland and Ellie Munro  

Year 4 – Aurora Long and Betsy-Rose Buse  
Year 3 – Moli Pole and Poppy Richards 

Year 2 – Ava O’Sullivan and Teddy Tiltman 
Year 1 – Wren Croll and Rowan Collins 

Reception – Layla Edwards and James Murphy 

Nursery – Thomas Lyons and Ivy Everson 

 
 

• As you know, we break up for the Summer half term today.  The children return to 
school on Monday 3rd June. 
 

• KS2 Sports day will be on the morning of Wednesday 19th June at St. Martin’s 
School.  It will start at 9.30am and should be finished by 11.30am – 11.45am. 
 

• Thank you to everybody who has brought in the 2K run sponsor money, If there is 
any outstanding money, could it be brought in ASAP by cash or bank transfer. Any 
issues, email twynsschoolpta@gmail.com 
 

• Please don’t forget the PTA ‘Rags to Riches’ project.  If you are having a clear out, 
please fill a bag of clothes and bring the bag back to school. Pick up will be Friday 
28thJune. 

 

• If you are struggling to buy any uniform, there is a fantastic charity shop called 
the Caerphilly Uniform exchange where our lost property is cleaned and repaired 
and available to ‘take’ from the shop.  There is more information on 
https://caerphillyuniformexchange.co.uk/ 

 

• We break up for the Summer holidays on Friday 19th July.  When we return, 
Monday 2nd September will be an INSET day.  The children will return on Tuesday 
3rd September 2024.  Also, please note that the Nursery and Reception will be 
closed to the children on Thursday 4th July as there will be a General Election and 
the building will be used as a polling station. 

 

• Please make sure that your child does not bring anything to school that contains 
nuts.  We have children in school who have severe nut allergies and it could be 
extremely dangerous. 

 

• Our attendance target is 93%.  This week’s attendance champions are 2G with 
98.9% attendance.  Da iawn Dosbarth 2G. 
 

 

 
 
 

Have a great half term, 
Lee Thomas 

Learning to Shine 
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